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LETTER DATED 7 MARCH 1969 FROM THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL 
TO THE SECRETARY-GENERAL 

I have the honour to inform you that I brought to the attention of the 

members of the Security Council the content of our consultation regarding your 

correspondence with the President of Equatorial Guinea and the fact that you are 

sending Mr. Marcia1 TAMAYO as your personal representative to Equatorial Guinea. 

The members of the Security Council took note of this information and had 

no comment to make. 

I avail myself of this opportunity, etc. 

(Signed) Kdroly CSATORDAY 
President 

of the Security Council 
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